
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Release of Response to Comments 
Recirculated Initial Study - Mitigated Negative Declaration 

70-74 Liberty Ship Way Project 
 
 
Date:   August 22, 2022 

To:  Interested Parties 

From:  City of Sausalito 

Subject: Public Release of Response to Comment for a Recirculated Initial Study - Mitigated 
Negative Declaration (IS/MND): 70-74 Liberty Ship Way Project (Project Id: DR 17-285) 

 
The  Response to Comments to public comments made on the IS/MND for the 70-74 Libertyship project 
can be found on the City’s website at https://www.sausalito.gov/departments/community-
development/planning-division/current-planning/public-notices. 
 
 Public comments made by November 1, 2022, are included in these responses. Appendix A provides 
photos and photosimulations. Also attached is a memorandum from the project applicant addressing 
sea level rise.  
 
This project is tentatively scheduled at the Sausalito Planning Commission on October 5, 2022. Separate 
public notices will be mailed and emailed when the public hearing is scheduled.  
 
These responses on CEQA items are provided to the public for review in advance of the Planning 
Commission hearing. Comments on these responses can be made in writing in advance of the meeting, 
or orally at the Planning Commission hearing. A staff report will be prepared in advance of the Planning 
Commission hearing addressing other issues not related to the IS/MND. Please submit written 
comments to the email below, or by letter to the address below.   
 
Contact Person: Tricia Stevens, Contract Planner  

Address: 420 Litho Street, Sausalito, California 94965 
Telephone: (916)-698-4592  
E-mail: tstevens@migcom.com  
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